
To our Stakeholders: 

The Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District (SECWCD) is monitoring public health 
concerns surrounding the coronavirus outbreak, known as COVID-19. While we will continue to 
deliver water and provide necessary services to our stakeholders, we are also watching out for the 
health and safety of our employees. 

Beginning Monday, March 23, most employees will be working remotely. Only employees with 
essential office duties will be onsite. This precaution has been put in place by SECWCD management 
to limit social interaction and potential spread of any illnesses. 

SECWCD offices will remain open for essential deliveries and will have limited access. Business and 
meetings will be by appointment only. Please call (719) 948-2400 for general information. 

This notice can also be found on the SECWCD website under the Meetings tab, click on Agenda. 
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